
May 3, 2018 

 

To the WRB and participants in the technical hearings: 

 

During the public hearing held at 5th and Huntingdon, the 

Water Commissioner Debra McCarty stated that she had 

investigated claims that safety protocols were not followed during 

sewer inlet lateral repairs at my residence in Philadelphia and “we 

(PWD) have investigated the claims and followed up and found no 

issue really”.     

 

I am seeking, as discovery, copies of any and all reports the 

Commissioner used to investigate the claims, any and all notes 

and reports Water Department Staff created during the 

investigation and the names and positions of any and all 

Philadelphia Water Department employees and/or agents who 

conducted the investigation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Skiendzielewski 




